
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NEWSLETTER NO.5 

 
20th December 2024 

Dear parents, 

As we approach the end of this year, I sincerely thank you, on 

behalf of the entire bilingual team, for your cooperation, 

support, and willingness to engage in school and 

extracurricular activities. Your involvement is highly valued 

and contributes to the pleasant atmosphere that enriches our 

children's school life. 

We truly value the opportunity to meet with you on formal 

occasions and during informal gatherings, such as the 

December Christmas Market or the regular Coffee Mornings. 

We hope these events were as enjoyable and inspiring for you 

as they were for us. 

From the bottom of my heart, on behalf of my colleagues and 

myself, I wish you a beautiful, peaceful, and joyful Christmas 

season. May you step into the New Year with a smile, a sense 

of ease, and in good health. 

With best wishes from the entire bilingual team 

Táňa Bahnerová 

 

Please find the current information for the first month of the year 2025 in 

the ‘Upcoming Events’ column. 

 

The return to school after the holidays is on 6th January. 

 

Wishing you wonderful winter 

holidays 
 

 

Upcoming 

Events: 

                  

January 13 - 17             

2.E1, 2.E2, 5.E -

skiing course, Bílá        

January 21 

2nd Quarterly 

Teachers’ Meeting, 

1st term evaluation 

deadline: January 

19          

 

January 29 -

February 1               

1.E1, E2 – skiing 

course, Skalka 

 

January 30              

school reports 

 

The class rounds 

of recitation and 

singing competitions 

will be held in 

January and 

February. 

December 21 - January 5 

Christmas Holidays 

 

January 31 

mid-term holiday 

 

February 3 -9 

spring holidays 


